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Spring Education 2017 Recap

Our Spring Education 2017 was a delightful success! Located at the beautiful SentryWorld in Stevens Point we had over 50
paras in attendance. | would like to extend a Thank You to everyone who participated for your involvement, questions and
feedback about the event and classes.

| also want to say Thank You to our remarkable educators, Dr. Greg Vickers, Amy Kraemer and Adam Cherry. Your wealth of
knowledge and presentation was greatly appreciated by all who attended.

A quick note about the classes that did not receive accreditation for CPO... We wanted to try an interactive approach to the
workshops versus a structured lecture. Hopefully you walked away from the classes with a better understanding of the topic(s)
presented. Amy Kraemer has created a course that she will present at our Fall Convention 2017, which will contain the top
questions received and answers to those questions that she covered in her Ask The Expert workshop. This one hour class will
be submitted for credit approval.

Looking forward to seeing everyone at the Fall Convention!
Ashley Sommers, CPO
WPA Vice-President




